
 
 

 

 

 
 
Dear Student and Families of St. Catharines Collegiate Secondary School: 
 
Happy New Year to you and I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well. 
  
We are surveying all families about their choice of learning mode for semester 2. Please carefully read 

the information of how semester 2 will be structured and complete the survey before Wednesday 

January 13th at midnight. Note: you will need your student’s OEN number to complete the survey. You 

can find this on any of your student’s report cards. 

  
https://dsbn-semester2-survey.dsbn.org/ 
  
  

Thank you in advance for your assistance.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact me or call the school at 905-687-7301.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Johanna Provost, Principal 
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